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Profitability for 2013 – Response to the article published in ‘Les Echos’ on 5 March 2014 

 
 
 
An article published in ‘Les Echos’ on 5 March 2014 mentioned a rate of “profitability of 11% in 2013”. 
 
Sogeclair would like to make it clear that the company is currently working on the finalisation of its accounts for 
2013. A statement will be issued on the date already announced: 19 March, after the close of the Stock Market. 
 
To date, no announcement has been made regarding the company’s profitability for 2013. 
 
 
 
 
 
About SOGECLAIR 
 
Singular player in the innovation sector, SOGECLAIR provides specialist services (80%) and products (20%) in the 
areas of Aerospace, Simulation and Mission Vehicles, and counts more than 1,200 staff, 31% of whom work outside 
France. 
 
SOGECLAIR is listed on NYSE Euronext Paris – Compartment C – Code ISIN: FR0000065864. 
(Reuters SCLR.PA – Bloomberg SOG.FP) 
 
Contacts 
 
Philippe ROBARDEY, President & CEO – philippe.robardey@sogeclair.com 
Marc DAROLLES, Executive Vice President – marc.darolles@sogeclair.com – Tel: +33 (0) 5.61.71.71.71 
Find out more at www.sogeclair.com 
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